
Hello 8th Graders! 

We would like to invite those who are interested in trying out for cheerleading their freshman 
year, to attend our free 8th Grade Cheer Clinic. Not sure if you want to try out? No 
problem, this is a perfect opportunity to get hands on experience with a few of our 
current squad members, meet the coaches, and gain some insight about our program. 
Your attendance is not required in order to tryout in the spring, but we would love to 
meet you, and guarantee you will only benefit from this experience. 

The clinic will be held in the Glenwood High School East Gym on Wednesday, March 1, 
2023, from 5:00-6:30PM. Gym will open at 4:30PM. Dress Code will be as follows: Athletic 
Shorts or leggings, plain full coverage t-shirt or tank (no crop tops) cheer shoes (tennis 
shoes accepted), hair fully pulled back and no jewelry. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to meeting 
you! 

Sincerely, 
Coach Rachel & Coach Allie 

 
Please fill out all information on the permission slip below to sign up for the 8th Grade 
Cheer Clinic. Email the completed form to rcolyer@bcsd5.org. Pre-signups are always 
appreciated but walk-ins are welcome. Due to safety reasons, students will not be able 
to participate without a completed permission form. 
 

 

ATHLETE NAME: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME: _________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN PHONE NUMBER: ________________________________________ 
 
I, _______________________________, give my permission, to the above athlete, to attend 
and participate in the 8th Grade Cheer Clinic being held at Glenwood High School on 
03/01/2023. I understand that my athlete will be under the supervision of the Glenwood 
High School Cheerleading Coaches and that the Ball-Chatham School District Student 
Handbook and Extracurricular Code still apply to my athlete. 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: ____________________________________________ 
 
EMERGENCY CONTACT: ____________________________________________________ 
 
EMERGENCY CONTACT PHONE NUMBER: ____________________________________ 
 
 
 
For questions, please contact: rcolyer@bcsd5.org / aabshier@bcsd5.org 


